
COVID-19 requirements and measures 

Conditions for entering France 

Travellers are now exempt from any formalities prior to entering France and are no longer required 
to present a health pass, regardless of the country or place of departure. 

Justification of travel (the “compelling reason”) is no longer required. 

Travellers are no longer required to present a sworn statement of non-contamination nor proof of a 
negative antigen test or screening upon arrival in the country. 

For further information, please see the Interior Ministry’s website. 

Wearing face masks in France 

In accordance with the French Government’s announcements, it is no longer mandatory to wear a 
mask in shared interior spaces or in public transport (trains, metros, buses, tramways). However, it is 
strongly recommended to do so particularly in crowded places, in the presence of elderly or fragile 
people, when presenting symptoms or after entering into contact with a person who tested positive.  

Health institutions, medical and social services and establishments, including pharmacies, might still 
require that their customers wear masks. 

Requirements at the Europlaza and at the EBA premises 

The Europlaza building and the EBA follow the requirements and measures implemented by the 
French Government. 

Wearing a face mask is no longer required but is recommended especially in places with a high density 
of people. Visitors and staff are free to wear a face mask if they feel more comfortable with it. 

Social distancing is no longer mandatory. 
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